
  
 

Dear Friends and Supporters, 

 

As we reflect on 2024, we are immensely grateful for the impact Bloodline Believers Inc. 
has made in our community, all made possible by your generous support. 

Throughout the year, we provided approximately 4,442 meals to those in need through 
our ministry, The Feeding. Our Reach Recovery nights saw a total attendance of 
1,855, offering crucial support to individuals on their journey towards recovery. Looking 
forward to this year, we are setting ambitious goals to expand these vital programs. We 
recognize the need to significantly increase our financial resources to continue 
operating and growing our initiatives. To address this, we plan to introduce at least two 
new engaging fundraisers aimed at supporting costs associated with our feeding 
building rent and other operational expenses. 

Moreover, we are seeking to strengthen and increase our partnerships with local 
churches and businesses. These collaborations are essential as we strive to extend our 
reach and deepen our impact by not only providing meals but also having space for 
encounters with Jesus and making room for His power to set the captives free. 

This year, we are also focusing on measurable impacts beyond traditional metrics. We 
aim to count and celebrate every instance of salvation, healing, deliverance, and other 
miraculous movements of God within our community, emphasizing the profound 
spiritual outcomes of our collective efforts. 

Our programs thrive because of our incredible volunteers. Over the course of 2024, we 
had the support of approximately 1,300 individual volunteer engagements in our 
Feeding Program and around 560 in our Reach Recovery sessions. Many of these 
volunteers have come from individuals requiring community service hours. Their 
dedication has been pivotal in our ability to serve and uplift the community. As we look 
to 2025, we are eager to welcome more volunteers to help us expand our reach and 
impact. 

To continue our mission and expand our programs, we need increased financial 
support. Your contributions enable us to serve more people and make a tangible 
difference in their lives. Please consider increasing your support or beginning support 
this coming year. You can donate through our website: bloodlinebelievers.life/give-1 

 



  
 

We are deeply thankful for the partnership and support of West Rome Baptist Church, 
Northside Church, Bridal Reign Ministries, Community Church Ministries, 
Complete Cycle of Rome L.L.C., our beloved ministry attendees, and a few faithful 
friends along the way. Your collaboration enriches our programs and extends our 
impact throughout the community. 

Looking Ahead: Our goal for 2025 is to continue growing our ministry and reach even 
more people in our community. We are committed to extending the scope and 
effectiveness of our ministries, fueled by your continued support. 

We thank each of you for your partnership in our ministry. Your support, whether 
through time, resources, or prayer, is invaluable to our mission. Together, we are 
making a profound difference in the lives of many. 

Thank you for being part of our journey. We are excited for what the future holds and 
how, together, we can continue to serve those who rely on us. 

 

We love you and bless you! 
 

Will Pollard 

Treasurer/Secretary Bloodline Believers, Inc.  

Phone: (706) 331-6358 

Email: team@bloodlinebelievers.life 


